
Harrietsfield Elementary School
Info for Families: December 5-9

Important Dates:

December 5  Christmas
Concert Tickets Go
Home (2 per family)

December 7
SAC/Home and School

December 13
Christmas Concert

December 17  Jingle
Bell Breakfast

December 19  Snow
Date for Christmas
Concert

December 20  Last Day
of School Before
Christmas Break

We are in Mi’kma’ki, the ancestral and unceded territory of the Mi’kmaw people. We are all
Treaty people, and our relationship is based on peace and friendship.

School Calendar📅
Please note that our school calendar has been linked to our HES website.

Weekly Memos
The weekly memos that are sent out to families at the beginning of each week are
posted on our HES website in the Our School - For Parents section.

Christmas Concert Tickets
The Christmas Concert will be taking place this year on December 13th (in person!).  We
will have a matinée performance at 12:30pm.  No tickets will be required for the matinée.
We will have our evening performance at 6:30pm. 2 tickets per family (given to the
youngest and only in the family) will be sent home on Monday.
We will also be sending ballots that families can buy for a chance to win 2 front row seats!
Ballots will be $2/each or 3 for $5.  If you are interested in buying ballots, simply fill them
out, put the money in the envelope that was sent home and send the envelope back with
your child.  We will draw the winning names for the front row seats on December 12th.
There will be 10 winners drawn!

School Clothing Pick-Up
If you ordered HES school clothing, you can pick it up from the office the week of
December 12th.  If you are keeping your order a secret, just let Kathy in the office know.

Jingle Bell Breakfast
Just a reminder to use the sign-up if you are able to help out with the Jingle Bell Breakfast

on December 17th.  Here’s the link: https://signup.com/go/aRQAdvC. We are really
excited about this event; we can’t wait to see you all there!!

https://hsc.hrce.ca/calendar
https://hsc.hrce.ca/
https://hsc.hrce.ca/hsc/parents/weekly-memos
https://links.signup.com/?ref=R3MAAMGOB168VRr43CVjU-ojPk_1pRGqAQAAAMrlXAItSkCY5Ry2vB5H3dI564kVWuHXCtEacYqmzjwEl7XcPicC9HlgSvQIjpvPqH1ZKYXBO_F-x9qr-jNTQTL_GnOCrOZjK00KXDr0hj6DJGDtLdfSxkKGo6ukKnn84_tQq_5wn1K_azvfJ8J9ADOFLuO3rNQVsIKo4LsWZnCeHC45Rnai4opRc_sllJ9XEiOVBEJ8yjDZKkJ7sauZJWA


Parent-Teacher Meetings
Thank you to those of you who took time to meet with your child’s teacher(s).  We hope
that you found the online booking program to be user-friendly.  If you didn’t get a chance
to speak to your child’s teacher, but would still like to, please feel free to reach out to them
to schedule a call.  Conversations about your child’s progress can happen any time
throughout the year.

Winter Weather
How does Halifax Regional Centre for Education (HRCE) decide on school and/or bus
cancellations? Please see the attachment with information on how school cancellations
are made.  Remember: Parents/guardians always have the right to keep their child home
from school if they believe that the travelling conditions are unsuitable.

Wela’lioq/Merci/Thank you,

Mrs. Little & Ms. Welsh


